UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

Docket Nos. STN 50-596

STN 50-597 APR 13 1979

Mr. Charles A, Zielinski

Chairman )

New York State Public Service
Commission

Agency Building 2

Empire State P?aza

Albany, New York 12223

Dear Mr, Zielinski:

In your letter of March 27, 1879 to Mr. L. V. Gossick you request that we
return unneeded copies of the New York State/Nuclear Regulatory Commission
signed agreement for technical support in our review of New Haven, Units 1
and 2,

Mr. Gossick signed the agreement for the Nuclear Regulatory Commission on
April 6, 1979 and asked me to return the unneeded copies to you.

Enclosed are four signed agreements, We are looking forward to a successful
working relationship with the Public Service Commission and Department of
Environmental Conservation staffs,

Sincerely,
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Richard C, DeYoung, Director
Division of Site Safety and
Environmental Analysis

Enclosure:
As stated
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STATE OF New YORK
Pusuic SERVICE COMMISSION

ALBANY
CHARLES A ZIELINSKI

o March 27, 1979

Dear Mr. Gossick:

Enclosed are eight copies of an agree-
ment,signed by me and by the New York Commissioner
of Environmenta”™ Conservation, requiring our two
state agencies to prepare portions of the federal
environmental impact statements pertaining to the
joint application of New York State Electric §

Gas Corporation and Long Island Lightin. Company
to construct nuclear generating facilities in the
Town of New Haven on Lake Ontaric. Af. er you have
signed the agreement on behalf of the \uclear
Regulatory Commission, please return ihe copies
you do not require to me.

I am pleased with this agreement and I
look forward to a close and successful working
relationship among our agencies' staffs.

Sincerely,
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Charles A. Zi

Mr. Lee Gossick

Executive Director for
Operations

N'clear Regulatory Commissinn

Wash Ligton, DC 20555

Encs.
cc: William Regan

EMPIRE STATE PLAZA
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